CROSS COUNTRY RESULTS

Some 274 competitors ran in the cross-country event on Thursday 19th September.  The results are shown here.  Well done to Yellow with 398 points. Thanks also to Mrs Baillie for giving us access to the results.
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                    284
                     328
                     398

The Duke of Edinburgh’s Award
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Both the Bronze and Silver groups were out and about in the Lowther Hills this month - the Bronze group from Muirkirk to Wanlockhead and the Silver group from Afton Water to Muirkirk via Sanquhar and Wanlockhead. The distances covered were 30 kms and 50 kms respectively.

Both groups enjoyed good weather with the Silver group experiencing particularly hot weather for two of their three days.

Candidates should now be busy completing the other parts of the Award ready to receive their well-deserved badges at the South Ayrshire presentation planned for November.

Thanks are due to Mr Forsyth and to Mrs Bryden for all their help and encouragement and especially to Charlie the dog for his enthusiasm!!

New Bronze candidates will be enrolled soon.
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